
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA  

 

 

 

DATE: NOVEMBER 19, 2018 

 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM: TIM LUTZ, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 

SUBJECT: DONATIONS 

 

COMMENTS: 

 

 

Nancy Gallagher, from Nancy’s Strings Attached, has donated a ¾ Suzuki cello, valued at $500, to the 

Bemidji Middle School Orchestra. 

 

Randy and Jeanne Jaeger, from Bemidji, have donated $500 towards the McKinney-Vento program to be 

used for student supplies. 

 

 

ACTION: 

 

The motion was offered by ____, seconded by ____, and carried (    ) to accept the donation of a ¾ Suzuki 

cello valued at $500 from Nancy Gallagher and $500 from Randy and Jeanne Jaeger.  

 

 

 


